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Ticket Sales  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Your child’s school choir will be performing in this Festival in week five of Term Four 
at HBF Stadium. This exciting choral festival offers students the opportunity to 
perform in a magnificent venue and before an audience of 1500 parents, friends and 
invited guests. 
 
The details for your child’s choral performance are as follows: 
 

Tuesday November 5   Concert 5  7.15 – 8.45 pm 
 

Adult Tickets $40 
 

Concession Tickets $30 
 
(Concession applies to Pensioners, Seniors, FT Students, Children 18 & Under, 
Unemployed, Health Care Cards) 
 
(NB: STUDENTS PERFORMING IN THE FESTIVAL DO NOT REQUIRE A TICKET) 

 
BOOKINGS OPEN from 9am, THURSDAY, 19 SEPTEMBER (awaiting confirmation 

from Ticketmaster – please keep checking the Ticketmaster website)  
Follow / Click on the link below to book your tickets for the Festival 

 
https://www.ticketmaster.com.au 

 
On the Ticketmaster Website, use the search function to search for WA Massed 
Choir Festival. Please choose the TUESDAY night performance (5th NOVEMBER, 
CONCERT 5) and click on the ‘Buy Now’ button to purchase your tickets. 
 
To choose your own seats, click on the picture of the theatre seating map and seats 
available in that area will be shown. 
 
Tickets will be sent as mobile e-tickets shortly after you complete your booking 
unless you have opted for delivery via Post or Venue Collect. 
 
• No money is being taken by the school for this concert. 
• Seating is reserved for this event. 
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• If the session is not sold out, there will be tickets sold at the venue on the night of 
your child’s performance. 
• If you have any problems booking your tickets online, please contact Ticketmaster 
via the ‘Contact Us’ link on their website 
 
Transaction fees vary through Ticketmaster, depending on method of ticket 
purchase. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
WA Massed Choir Festival Committee 2024 
 
www.massedchoirfestival.org.au 
 
NB: You can find a copy of the stage plans for each school on the MCF Website’s 
Parent Page https://massedchoirfestival.org.au/parent-information/ or through your 
school’s music teacher.  
 
 


